From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 4:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Aldermanic Gift Reporting: Starbucks Coffee Venti Latte

Hi Steve,

A resident came into the office and gave one of our staffers a Starbucks Venti Latte (cost of $4.15) as a thank you for some assistance they provided on resolving a ward service issue.  The residents name was Mike Kiser, and he provided the drink to Sheila Pacione. 

Please let me know if you need anything further!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
